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Atkins, Caelan

From: Christine Neal >
Sent: 26 April 2023 17:28
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Re: Another Objection to the Aquind Connector - Portsmouth

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sirs 
 
Once again, I wish to state my objection to the plan for the Aquind Connector to come ashore at Portsmouth to the 
intended sub station to be built at Lovedean. 
 
There is so much cross party opposition to this project, and the reasons why this should not happen have all been 
stated before, it is an environmental disaster about to happen if it is agreed. 
 
Please do not approve the planning for this project.  Portsmouth cannot have the upheaval this project will cause, 
we are an island with only 3 roads in and out.  The proposed route goes through the only green part of Portsea 
Island, under our Allotments, along one of the busiest roads, across unsafe and unknown dumps which will release 
toxins into the environment, across land reserved for migrating birds, through a Marsh which is an SSSI and on 
through suburbia and then farmland.  The impact will be enormous for very little gain.  Please do not approve this 
project. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Christine Neal 
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